
If you need support with parenting or you think that your child 
needs some help from children’s services in Bristol, you can phone 
First Response.

Your phone call may result in:

•	 Information, advice and guidance being given about  
services to help families.

•	 A referral to the Early Help team who can provide  
support to children, young people and families.

•	 A safeguarding referral to a social work team.

Depending what the problem is, we can find the right solution 
by talking to the right people who know your child; people like 
teachers, youth workers, police, school nurses,  
health visitors, doctors, etc. 

Anyone can ring First Response if they are  
concerned about a child or young person. 

Together we’ll make sure the 
help we provide is the right help

Are you worried about a child or young person?
Do you or your child need some help?

0117 903 6444
The right help, in the right place, at the right time
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